From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 11:53 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: 3rd Party Travel

Hi Steve,

I attended the 2015 Nielsen Children’s Book Summit in New York City, on September 16, 2015, as my CPL responsibilities include oversight of all children’s books throughout the system. The Association for Library Service to Children, of which I am currently president, covered my air, ground transportation, hotel, course registration, and food costs.

Thanks,

Andrew
_______________________________________________________

Andrew Medlar

Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation

Chicago Public Library
